
Instrument Frequently Asked Questions 
 
When will my student receive their instrument? 

♫ Students will receive their instruments when school starts in July/August.  

♫ We want to make sure students understand how to take care of the 
instrument prior to them taking the instrument home 

 
Can I purchase and instrument from somewhere other than Paige’s 
Music? 

♫ Yes, but please see the Quality Instrument Letter.  

♫ There are many lower quality instruments that seem like a great deal, but 
may make it more difficult for your child to produce good sounds 

 
How do I rent a school owned instrument? 

♫ Students playing tuba, baritone, horn or tenor sax may be able to rent a 
school instrument for the year (pending availability)- we encourage horn 
players to purchase their own if they are able.  

♫ The cost is $60 per year plus any repairs that need to be done to the 
instrument  

♫ Students will receive a contract at the beginning of the school year that must 
be signed by a parent.  Once the contract is returned and payment is made, 
the student will receive the instrument 

♫ Other instruments are available in limited quantities.  Students receiving 
financial assistance from the school will be given first consideration  

 
When do I need to have an instrument purchased by? 

♫ Arrangements with Paiges Music should be made by May 11th if possible to 
ensure instrument delivery on time 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Katy Briel at 

kbriel@cpcsc.k12.in.us or 317 535-3180 


